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You need to ban public drug use. We need some basic livability back in our 

neighborhoods and some incentive to move drug users into systems of care. 

It makes absolutely no sense that citizens have to walk by people openly doing drugs 

and are passed out blocking sidewalks with drug paraphernalia around them and 

nothing can be done about it. M110 as it is is not helping all Oregonians. Fix it by at 

least not allowing public drug use. 

We want drug users to get the care they need, but we also need citizens who are not 

drug users to be listened to by their lawmakers - please give us some basic livability 

back to our cities in Oregon. 


